
 

 

BEALS SCHOOL DEPARMENT 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES   
                                                                                 

                       Jonesport, Maine 

   November 7, 2018 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MINUTES ARE NOT FINAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING. 

A meeting of the Beals School Committee was held at the Superintendent of Schools Office on  

November 7, 2018 with members present as follows:  Mariner Bunker, Frank Alley and Debbie Kelley.  

Also present was Superintendent of Schools Denis Howard. 

 

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 5:25 p.m. 

 

1. Pledge of Allegiance 

 

The Superintendent opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

2. Approval of Minutes of September 12, 2018 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to approve the minutes of September 12, 2018. 

 

3. Custodian/Bus Driver 

 

A letter was read from Minnie Kozlowski resigning from her position as custodian/bus driver effective 

September 27, 2018. 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to accept the resignation with regret. 

 

4. Coaches 

 

The Superintendent recommended the following coaches for the 2018-2019 year: 

 

Natalie Beal, Grades 6-8 Girls’ Basketball 

Dwight Carver, Grades 6-8 Boys’ Basketball 

Crystal Blackwood, Grades 3-8 Cheerleading 

Kristi Carver-Kenney, Pee Wee Girls’ Basketball 

Ossie Beal Jr., Pee Wee Boys’ Basketball  

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to approve the recommendations. 

 

5. Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan  

 

The Superintendent reviewed the Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan with the School 

Committee.   

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to accept the updated plan. 

 

6. Audit Approval 

 

The Superintendent briefed the School Committee on the audit by James Wadman of Ellsworth.   

 

The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to approve the audit report for fiscal year ending June 30, 2018. 
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7. Principal’s Report 

 

See attached. 

 

8. Miscellaneous 

 

The Superintendent pointed out the recent results of the uranium removal system that was installed in 

October.  Prior to the installation, typically readings of 33 ppm.  Two days following installation the 

reading was down to .52, a drastic reduction. 

 

9. Adjournment 

 

The School Committee adjourned at 5:40 p.m.         

             

            Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

            Denis Howard 

            Superintendent of Schools 
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